Hazel Green Law Enforcement Committee Meeting 05/03/2018

HAZEL GREEN LAW ENFORCEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING MAY 3, 2018

Chairperson Dave Jegerlehner called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. Proof of publication: notices were posted at American Bank, Post Office, Village Hall, and all the Trustees were notified by email and mail.

Trustees present: Josh Kearney and Chris Lisk.

Employees present: Sally Bauer, Chief Jim Monahan, Sergeant Brandon Clark and Officer Mike Gorham.

Citizens present: None.

HAZEL GREEN PD INVOLVEMENT WITH LAFAYETTE/MULTI-JURISDICTIONAL TACTICAL TEAM: Discussion was held on the topic. An agreement with Lafayette County will be prepared by Lafayette County for the Village to review.

RECOMMENDATIONS WHEN POLICE DEPARTMENT SHOULD GET PRIOR APPROVAL FROM THE COMMITTEE OR BOARD FOR

PURCHASES: The committee stated that they can purchase operational supplies, if any price exceeds \$1,000.00 it should be brought to the attention of the board.

<u>DISCUSSION OF A 3RD FULL TIME OFFICER:</u> The general budget will have to be reviewed.

Dave Jegerlehner made the motion to adjourn at 6:53 p.m. Chris Lisk seconded the motion. The committee agreed.

Sally Bauer Clerk/Treasurer